
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
18th April 2024 
 
Dear Clients / Families  
 
Welcome to our April news.  I hope this finds you all well and you are enjoying the 
nice weather we have been experiencing.  We welcome our new clients – Ron, Pat, 
Gaynor, Val and Ralph to our Star of the Sea Community Care family.   
 
CLIENT ADVISORY MEETING – our next Client Advisory meeting is on Thursday 
20th June in the Church Social Area at Star of the Sea.  We have Aged Rights 
Advocacy Service (ARAS) coming to our meeting as a Guest speaker.  Please see 
the attached invitation with further details and RSVP requirements.   
 
I have also provided a copy of our last Client advisory meeting minutes from 27th 
March for your information. 
 
CLIENT MORNING TEA/LUNCH – we have arranged the next Client morning 
tea/lunch at Sojourners Café at Kadina on 14th May as per the attached invitation.  
Please RSVP by 8th May to our office.  
 
RN POSITION – it is with sadness that I advise you that Anita our RN is leaving us 
with her last day on Friday 3rd May.  Anita has been with us a short time in 
Community Care and has made an impact on the lives of our clients.  She will be 
sadly missed by us and we will her all the best for the future.  We have 
recommenced the recruitment process for the RN position three days a week.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please call the office on 08 8823 0019 or email 
me on mking@starofthesea.org.au 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Mel King 
Community Care General Manager 
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